
 

Moulton Chapel Primary School 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
We intend to make school life as “Christmassy” as possible where we are all able to come 
together again to celebrate once again. 

 
 

• We will be permitting the exchange of cards; a whole school list is attached if you 
would like to send cards.  Please ensure that the name of the recipient and their class 

is clearly written on the front – as this helps our ‘postal team’.        
 

• There will be a Christmas performance this year.  This will be held on Thursday 8th December 
at 6pm and a letter requesting has been sent home and if you have not yet returned it, please 
do so asap as we cannot guarantee tickets after the cut-off date.  

 

• There will be a Christmas Fair run by the Friends of the School.  This will be on Friday 
2nd December 2022 starting at 2pm until 4pm.  It can be accessed from the back door 
and will have the usual games.  Parents are welcome from 2pm.  
 

• We will be attending the pantomime at the South Holland Centre.  We will be 
watching Cinderella.  The whole school will be attending the afternoon performance 
so will be returning to school at approx. 4.30pm on that day. 
   

• We plan to operate our Secret Room as usual – everything that is bought by the 
children where children can purchase little surprise gifts for family up to the value of a 
£1 each.  These are wrapped and taken home for the children and kept under the tree 
or wherever your family stores their gifts.  We will send you details on when your 
child’s class is due to visit the secret room.   
 
 



• Christmas Party Day will happen on the last day of term- Friday 16th December.  There 
will not be hot traditional Christmas Lunch, but school will provide all children with a 
plated buffet style lunch – something like hot dogs, nuggets, salad, crisps, cake.   
 

• We sincerely hope that Father Christmas will be able to make a pre-Christmas visit to 
the children as he normally does.  
 
  

• On Thursday 15th December we will be holding our end of term celebration assembly 
that parents/carers are invited to.  This begins at 9am in the school hall and is 
accessed through the school office door. All children and parents (if you wish) may 
come to school wearing their Christmas Jumper that day to replace their usual school 
sweatshirt or cardigan.   

 
 

Thank you. 

 

 


